Stanwood-Camano School District BOARD OF DIRECTORS

December 17, 2019 CONSENT AGENDA

DONATIONS

(The Board wishes to announce donations publicly. However, in accordance with Board Policy 6114, donations exceeding \$500.00 must formally be approved in the Consent Agenda.)

The Stanwood-Camano School District received the following donations:

- The Stanwood Elementary PTO received a \$10,000.00 education grant from the Stillguamish Tribe of Indians and purchased online subscriptions to Reflex Math for Grades 2 through 5 and the PAX Good Behavior Game for Stanwood Elementary,
- 2. \$7,555.00 was received from the United Way of Snohomish County to pilot a district Jump Start Kindergarten Program,
- 3. Stanwood Elementary PTO donated \$926.33 to cover transportation costs to Camp Seymour for the Stanwood Elementary 5th Grade Outdoor Education Camp,
- 4. \$576.24 was received from Elger Bay Elementary PTA to cover transportation costs for the 4th Grade field trip to Swans Trail Farm and the Kindergarten field trip to the Fire Station and Gordon's Pumpkin Patch,